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Ordering Lunches 

 
Lots of children are coming into school without lunches being booked.  Please can 

you ensure that you book your child’s lunch on Parent Pay before you send them to 

school.  You should be able to book ahead for the week.  If you are having any 

difficulties, please see Mrs Perry.   

 

Welsh Jamboree for the Queen’s Jubilee 

 

Don’t forget that we are getting ready to celebrate our Welsh 

Jamboree on Wednesday 25th May. 

 
On the day we invite children to wear red, white and blue and are asking for a £1 

donation towards the entertainment which includes a range of specialists including 

music, dance and fitness as well as some tasty treats.  We are also having an 

outdoor disco…it promises to be a really memorable day that we hope our children 

will love. 

 

Homework Projects 

 

We are so impressed by the wonderful projects that have come in so far – a few 

can be seen below.  We would love as many families as possible to get involved by 

creating a portrait of the Queen.  Mrs Pullin has created a video for our closed 

Facebook group and See Saw with lots of videos, please check it out and get 

involved.  All artwork will be displayed and each child will receive a special 

certificate. 
 Dates to Remember: 

 

 Wednesday 25th May – Welsh Jamboree for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

 Friday 27th May – Last day of this half term ** we have postponed the fundraising day      

due to the Jubilee celebrations. We will share the new date with you soon.  

 Monday 30th May until Friday 3rd June – Half Term Break 

 Monday 6th June – Summer Term 2 begins 

 Friday 15th and Monday 18th July – INSET days (school closed to children)   

 Friday 22nd July – Last day of summer term.  

 

• Thank you for your continued support, have a lovely weekend. Mrs Marsh  

 

  

 
    


